
 

E- Safety 

1. Start when children are 

young to monitor how much 

screen time you allow them, 

including tv, tablets and 

games consoles. 

2. Make sure your child can’t 

accidentally access 

unsuitable material on your 

tablet or phone. 

3. Think about what they are 

exposed to if they are 

around when you or older 

siblings are watching tv, 

online or playing console 

games. 

4. Educate the rest of your 

family about point 2 and 3. 

 

 

 

 

12th October 2018 

Harvest Food Collection

 

Thank you for all your 

donations. They will be very 

much appreciated.   

Dates 

Friday 19th October – 

last day of half term 

Nursery reopens 

Tuesday 30th October  

For a full list of 

holidays please see 

Langley Moor Nursery 

website.  

 

 

 

 

 
Lunch time 

 
If you want your 

child to have soup at 

lunchtime you can 

send it in a clearly 

named flask (we will 

provide the bowl and 

spoon). We are not 

able to heat soup up.  

 

 

 

  

 Christmas Cards in December

 
 

This year we will do the same as we did 

last year which was: 

Every child to bring in one Christmas 

card (home-made if you can, just ask if 

you need a piece of card) addressed to 

“all the staff and children”. We will 

display these in the porch (or the 

Rainbow room for the younger 

children). This saves adults’ time in 

writing/giving out dozens of cards, and 

brings more pleasure to the children. 

 

 

Christmas  

 

Thursday 20th December 

Closed for normal sessions 

N2 children only – nativity 

performances  

AM – Owl group, Fox group 

(AM) and Rabbit group (AM) 

Parents and children arrive – 

9:30. Finish 11am 

PM – Hedgehog group, Fox 

group (PM) and Rabbit group 

(PM)  

Parents and children arrive 

1pm. Finish 2:30pm.  

Friday 21st December 

Christmas  party for N1 and N2 

children within normal session 

times. Children only. 
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